
 

Does your child start school in September 2025? Take the 

opportunity to visit our wonderful school, meet our 

experienced staff, and learn about our varied and exciting 

curriculum and outdoor play.  

We look forward to meeting you! 

We will be holding our welcome sessions on the below 

dates:  

Tuesday 1st October- 9.30am 

Thursday 10th October – 1:30pm 

Friday 8th November -9.30am 

Monday 25th November-1.30pm  

 

am 

To book a slot please contact our school 

office on 0115 9878501 or email 

office@willowfarm.notts.sch.uk  
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